
 
NOTICE 

 
 
The regular meeting of the MID-BAY BRIDGE AUTHORITY previously scheduled and noticed 
to be held on Thursday, the 19th day of March 2020 at 9:00 a.m. in the Council Chambers at the 
Niceville City Hall, 208 North Partin Drive, Niceville, Florida, has been CANCELLED due to 
concerns regarding COVID-19.  
 
 
Van Fuller 
Executive Director 
 


